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We know many VSP® network doctors give back to their communities or are looking for easy ways to 
do so. Explore five easy ways to leverage VSP Vision™ Eyes of Hope® to support increased access to 
vision care for people in need. 

1.	 See patients with a VSP Eyes of Hope gift certificate. The easiest way to provide no-cost  
vision care for people in need is simply to see them in your practice and be reimbursed by  
VSP Vision Care.  
 

Certificates are distributed by charitable partners, including state optometric associations, Lions 
Clubs, Prevent Blindness, and school nurses, who qualify the recipients. Coverage includes an 
eye exam, a Marchon or Altair® frame up to $150 retail ($57 wholesale), and single vision or lined 
multifocal lenses under the VSP Choice Plan®. Children are also covered for polycarbonate lenses 
and a portion of vision therapy.

2.	 Volunteer onboard a VSP Eyes of Hope mobile clinic to support vision care outreach.  
You can volunteer on an event scheduled in your community or request one to support your 
partnership with a charitable organization or school in your community. 
 

Each mobile clinic is fully equipped with an eye exam room plus one portable lane, a fully stocked 
eyewear dispensary, a finishing lab to make glasses, and the ability to send glasses that can’t be 
made onboard to a VSPOne® lab. Events are scheduled on a first-come, first-served basis when 
not deployed to a disaster.

3.	 Request a donation of optical frames for your outreach or mission trip. VSP Vision eyewear 
companies Marchon and Altair Eyewear donate new frames and sunglasses to support eye 
doctors, schools of optometry, and optometric organizations who are participating in charitable 
outreach in the U.S. or beyond.

4.	 Request a portable exam equipment loan for your outreach. Equipment is available for loan 
to eye doctors, optometric associations, and schools of optometry at no cost for their charity 
outreach or mission trips. Each lane includes all of the equipment needed for doctors to provide 
comprehensive eye exams to patients.

5.	 Care for community members affected by disaster. VSP members in need of eye care or 
replacement eyewear can have their benefits immediately reinstated if they’re not currently 
eligible. Other community members can contact a local Red Cross chapter or shelter to request a 
VSP Eyes of Hope Disaster Relief gift certificate for no-cost vision care, and you’ll be reimbursed 
for the care you provide.

Learn more or fill out the interest form to get in touch at doctor.vspeyesofhope.com.
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